
FOXHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

    
                                                                                                                                        

Headteacher - Mrs S Thomason 
 

 

13th May 2025 

Dear Parents, 

  

As you may remember from the beginning of the year, as part of visits and experienc-

es, each class is holding a theme day. Year 4 are currently learning about the Ancient 

Egyptian period of History and would like to hold an Egyptian Day to help the children 

appreciate some aspects of the day to day life of Ancient Egyptians.  

 

Our day is set for Thursday 19th June, the second week back after the Spring Bank 

holidays.  

 

As always, your child is most welcome to dress up for the occasion, though this is not 

compulsory. If you choose to send your child in costume, please do not feel you need to 

spend a lot of money - a simple white pillowcase or oversized t-shirt with a belt would 

make a good tunic. Perhaps you could use a cardboard box to make Egyptian cuffs, col-

lar or a headdress? Or get creative with paper or bandages to become a Mummy?! 

 

Here are some examples:  

 

 
Looking forward to a fun day!  

 

Kind regards 
Mrs Dean 

Year 4 Teacher 


